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Friday June 10th 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Staff Changes 

As many of you know, Mrs Hunter will be going on maternity leave shortly. Her planned last 

day is Friday 1st July.  Mrs Gkikopoulos will be taking her class after this date. 

 

Mrs Walter will be teaching Sheep class at this point. We have been very fortunate to have 

had her working in the school since December as a teaching assistant, although she is an 

experienced and qualified teacher. Mrs Walter therefore already knows the children in Sheep 

class ensuring a smooth transition for all pupils. 

 

In September, we welcome a new teacher to the Federation, Miss Charlotte Baker. Mr 

Vincent Martinez will be moving on to pastures new and we wish him all the success for the 

future.  

 

The class structure for September is currently planned as follows: 

 

Sheep - Mrs Walter – Reception/Year 1/Year 2 

Whales - Mrs Gkikopoulos - Year 3/Year 4 

Lions - Miss Baker - Year 5/Year 6 

 

During the afternoon sessions, Year 3 will join Sheep class and Year 4 will join Lions class. 

 

Mrs Guba Morling will be leaving us today, we wish her well in her new role. 

 

Year 6 

We will be holding the Year 6 Leavers Assembly on Monday July 18th at 10.30am in the 

school hall, followed by refreshments. 

 

Our Year 6 children are off to Derbyshire on June 20th; if you have not paid the final balance 

for the trip, please arrange payment as soon as possible. Please also return the health form 

to the school office sent out earlier in the week. 

 



 

 

School Meals 

As per our previous correspondence, effective June 6th 2022, our lunch price has increased 

to £2.45 per meal. Please can you ensure you send your child with the correct money to 

school or you are welcome to pay online via BACS. Please contact the school office to 

confirm the bank account details for payment. 

 

Reminders 

Sheep and Whales class will soon be going on their school trip to Cromer, if you have not 

completed the permission slip and made payment, please can you do this as soon as 

possible.  

 

Year 5 are going to Hilltop Adventure Park on July 18 th, permission slips were handed out 

before half term, please can these be returned to the class teacher with payment as soon as 

possible. 

 

With the increasing warm weather, please can you ensure you send your child to school with 

a sun hat and apply sun cream before they arrive in the mornings. You are also welcome to 

send in a named bottle of sun cream for your child to apply prior to play time and lunch time.  

 

Please can we also remind parents that pupils should not be left on the school site 

unattended in the mornings; the gate opens at 8:45am. Thank you for your support with this. 

 

Our after school clubs started this week, please see below reminder for dates: 

Football - Mondays - June 6th, 13th, 20th, 27th, July 4th and 11th. 

Drama - Fridays - June 10th, 17th, 24th, July 1st, 8th, 15th. 

 

 

Dates to remember 

As detailed in our previous newsletter, we would like to invite parents to the following class 

events show-casing some of the learning that has taken place during the summer term. 

 

Sheep - Monday 4th July 2:45 

Whales - Friday 1st July 2:45  

Year 5 - Wednesday 20th July 2:30 

Year 6 will showcase their learning as part of the leavers service on Monday 18th July. 

 

Sports Day – July 14th 1pm – 3.15pm 

 

With Kind Regards 

 
Mrs Carol Jeary 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


